Decenber 13, 1968

Union 0il Company of california
P. O. Box 671
Midland, Texas

Attention: Mr. George Coombes

Re: Dark Canyon State Com
Well No. 1-J, 30-23-25,
Eddy County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Coombes:

Oon October 16, 1968, this office wrote you requesting in-
formation concerning the source of the gas found leaking from the
subject well head. A copy of our letter is enclosed.

on October 22, 1968, Mr. James Allen called our office and
advised us that certain tests were to be run on the well and the
results filed with this office. To date this report has not
been received in this office. :

As over four months have elapsed since this problem was first
called to our attention, we feel that we must have the required
data soon. '

If there are any questions on this matter, please do not
hesitate to call upon me.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. L. Stamets
Geologist
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